
 

 

 
 

May 1, 2019 

Mr. Jason Wilson, Chief 
c/o Mrs. Brandi Little 
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch 
Land Division 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 
P.O. Box 301463 
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463 
 
RE: Response to ADEM Review and Comments dated April 26, 2019 RE Final Report of 

Corrective Measures and Request for Certification of CERCLA Covenant Requirements 
(FRCM) Golden Triangle and Y Area; M1.01 Parcel, M3 Miscellaneous Properties and 
Eastern Bypass Y Area Junction; dated July 17, 2018 
Fort McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama 
Facility I.D. No. AL4210020562 

 
Dear Mr. Wilson: 
 
On behalf of the McClellan Development Authority (MDA), Matrix Environmental Services, LLC 
(MES) is pleased to submit our revisions to Alabama Department of Environmental 
Management (ADEM) review and comments dated April 26, 2019 regarding the Final Report of 
Corrective Measures and Request for Certification of CERCLA Covenant Requirements (FRCM) 
Golden Triangle and Y Area; M1.01 Parcel, M3 Miscellaneous Properties and Eastern Bypass Y 
Area Junction; dated July 17, 2018. 
  
The document has been revised to address the comment regarding the exclusion of the Lowes 
Home Improvement store property from the FRCM. An electronic copy of the submittal has been 
provided to Mrs. Brandi Little via e-mail and two hard copies will follow by mail.  Please contact 
me at (256) 847-0780 (Anniston) or (770) 594-0331 (Atlanta) should you have any questions or 
comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
Matrix Environmental Services, LLC 
 

 
 
Richard Satkin, P.G. 
McClellan Program Manager 
 
CC: Mrs. Brandi Little, ADEM 
 Mr. Jason Odom, MDA 
 Mrs. Lisa Holstein, FTMC 
 Mr. Gerald Hardy, MES 
 MES Project Files 

http://www.matrixdesigngroup.com/

